
     On the evening of  Wednesday, March 27, 2019, members of the Sigma Chapter packed 
The Draught Horse for the Sigma Chapter’s Annual Charity Auction.  In the name of 
charity and fun, members, faculty, and Sigma Chapter sponsors offered activities and 
prizes to be auctioned for our 2018-2019 Charity of Choice, Gift of Life Family House. 

     Attendees to the event engaged in heated bidding wars and found themselves with 
great returns on their investments.  Items and activities included tickets to the One 
Liberty Observation Deck, dinner outings with many of our professors, a puppy play date, 
and a Google Home Mini!  The auction also included themed raffle baskets donated by our 
officers. The Sigma Chapter was able to raise over $2,600 for Gift of Life Family House!  

     Thank you to all of our members and faculty for their donations that made this charity 
auction possible. We are now closer to meeting our grand donation total of $15,000! 
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